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What's
Happening
This Month?

You may have noticed that the
playground area looks a little different!
Our old playground was well loved and
served many children in the decades it
was there, but it was no longer
structurally safe. A team of volunteers
was able to take it down during our
workday last weekend, and a new
playground will be assembled soon. 

Scan this QR code to download the GroupMe
app and join our CPC moms chat! 

Playground Update

Join our Group Chat!

NOVEMBER

Folks from our church and the greater community
will be bringing their boxes here this week. This
Saturday morning, Nov. 18, 9 am - 12 pm, we will be
hosting our annual packing party, where donations
collected throughout the year will be packed into
hundreds of boxes to be sent to children around
the world. We hope you will join us for a fun
ministry opportunity for the entire family! 

On Sunday morning, Nov. 19, children are invited to
participate in the yearly Covenant tradition of
carrying CPC’s packed boxes down to the front of
the church to be prayed over before they are sent
out. Children who would like to participate should
be in the Narthex by 9:20. They will carry boxes
down during the first hymn, and then circle back up
the aisle to be seated with their families. 

Operation
Christmas
Child
It is officially
Operation Christmas
Child’s National
Collection Week
here at Covenant! 

Mom’s Night Out
You are invited to attend our next Mom’s Night Out!
We had such a great time at our first get together.
There will be a game, craft, desserts, devotional and
discussion time, and lots of fun, uplifting fellowship. 

Thursday, November 30, 7 pm - 9 pm, at Catherine
Coffey’s home (4030 Timber Trace Drive, Ooltewah) 


